
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

ARE YOU ELIGIBLE FOR 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS PUPIL PREMIUM? 

CLAIM A £20 TESCO VOUCHER 
for each child confirmed eligible before Wednesday 6th October 2021 

(and those already entitled) 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
There are two categories of free school meals. Universal Infant Free School Meals is a 
Government program that entitles all infant school children to a free school dinner; when 
your child attends junior school you will be required to pay for school meals.   
 
Free School Meals Pupil Premium is an additional grant, awarded to school, based on an 
assessment of parental income.  Eligibility for Free School Meals Pupil Premium not only 
means that your child will continue to receive free school meals when they move to junior 
school, but also means that you will be entitled to continue receiving free milk after they turn 
five years old, as well as a contribution towards school trips and activities.   
 
At Banks Road this additional (Pupil Premium) funding is used to improve attainment, 
focussing on high quality teaching, targeted support and wider strategies. 
 
We are aware that, due to changes in circumstances over the last 18 months, there may be 
families who are now eligible for Free School Meals Pupil Premium who have not been 
previously.  If you have a low income and think that you may be eligible please follow 
this link to apply: 
 

Nottinghamshire Free School Meals & Milk 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 

Carole Clemens 
Head Teacher 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk

